
 Northamptonshire Schools 

 

Chess Association 

 

 

Dear Parent 

Please find attached the details of our Youth Congress and County 

Championships for 2022. This is our first congress for 2 years and we literally 

have no idea at present as to the level of support we will receive. We are 

confident that it can be a success. We have reduced the entry fees for the day 

in recognition of the fact that we are coming out of difficult times, for some 

families. The main purpose of this email is to ask for your cooperation in the 

following area.  

Everything for the congress is already in place. We need players. On this 

occasion returning the forms very early (ASAP) would give the NSCA 

Executive Committee a tremendous boost and greatly encourage our desire to 

put Northamptonshire Schools Chess back on the Map. We would like to feel 

confident about expanding our activities next Year. 

Thank you for your support. 

Alan Bailey (Chairman NSCA) 

 

 


